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Eid-e-Milad-un Nabi 2025 
 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

Kindly be informed that the school and the office will remain closed on 05th & 

06th (Friday & Saturday) September 2025 on account of Eid Milad-un-Nabi 

holiday. The school and the office will resume on 08th September, Monday. 

 

 Anticipating your continued support and cooperation, 

 

Thanking you, 

With regards, 

 

 

Dr. S. J. JACOB 
(Principal) 

 

 


